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As we previously reported, proposed revisions to the HIPAA Security Rule are pending. See our recent Health Law Alert on this
topic here.

Click Here to read the entire May 2025 Healthcare Law Update now!

If you need assistance with your HIPAA compliance program, an OCR investigation, or a data breach incident, please contact:
Lani M. Dornfeld, CHPC | 973.403.3136 | ldornfeld@bracheichler.com
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